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After the half term our topic will be Chinses New Year Celebrations for one more week. In class 
the children will be making a dragon for our dragon dance throughout the school, we will also 
be tasting a variety of Chinese cuisine. 
 
The letter sound for the week is ‘P’ look forward to seeing the children's creations.  
 
Thank you for taking part in the homework, the children take pride in seeing their work on display 
and it promotes speech and language.  
 
Thank you for your donations of fruit, and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snacks.   
 
Have a lovely half term with family and friends.  
 
Dates for Diary    
17th of February Half term.  
On the 6th of March world book day children can dress up as their favourite character.   
8th of March coffee Morning  
17th March – 21st March Rock Your Socks in support of the Down Syndrome Week.  
19th of March Inset Day school closed.  
Easter Bonnett Parade in school Friday 4th of April  
 
Best wishes, Little Sunbeams 
 
 
  


